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HOUSE BILL 154: SUMMARY OF CHANGES  
FROM VERSION A TO VERSION S (ENE) 

 

Formatting: 

Legislative Legal Services redrafted House Bill 154 to comply with the provisions of the Legislative 
Drafting Manual. Aside from grammatical changes, the only significant formatting provision was in 
Section 4, where some language from subsection 4(a) was lifted and given its own subsection, 4(d). 
There were no substantive changes to the language of the bill as a result of the formatting from 
legislative legal services.  

 

Substantive:  

One substantive change was made in the House Special Committee on Energy Committee 
Substitute. An immediate effective date was inserted into the bill, which is in Section 6.  
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